
Viv, Broadmead Church 
 
 
 
Thank you for your email. I had been wondering how you and the Mill Grove family were and 
also what was happening about Our Day this year but had not got round to contacting you so 
thank you for contacting me! Good to hear you are all safe and well and I am too. I didn't get 
a copy of Links this year. Post has been rather erratic over the last few weeks and some Easter 
cards from friends in UK took about 2 weeks to arrive... 
  
I look forward to joining the virtual Our Day on Saturday. Broadmead took a couple of weeks 
to get internet services up and running but we now meet each Sunday via Zoom and have also 
had prayer meetings and Deacon's meetings via Zoom. It was good to see Ging at Broadmead 
before we had to close the buildings. Gareth and Anne have now retired to Wales - a sudden 
departure, a week or so earlier than planned and seem to be settling in to their new home 
albeit in strange circumstances. 
  
God bless you all. 
 
Love, 
  
Viv 
 


